
Milfoil Program Update 10-2-2013 
 

 

We were on the lake today to do the year end AVAS Survey.  The good news is that milfoil has been very 

well controlled.  We did find two small areas (totaling ~ 1 ac) that did have some remaining milfoil or re-

growth.  They were both areas near drains or swampy areas and the Sonar probably got diluted just in 

that immediate area.  This type of scenario is not uncommon.  I will request DEQ to allow for an acre or 

two of Renovate OTF to finish off these two small areas before the winter.  If possible, could you please 

forward this information to the lake association.  I know there has been some changes in the board. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Andy Tomaszewski 

Southern Lakes Manager 

PLM Lake & Land Management Corp. 

(616) 891-1294 ext 2002 

 


